
Military Labour History Working Group 

 

February 2023 Workshop 

Our next workshop will be held on Friday 24 February 2023. This workshop will be to 

specifically discuss the proposed edited book on visual and material sources and military labour. 

Attendees will be given a draft copy of the CfP for comment and the coordinators would like to 

receive ideas for and ascertain interest in the project before moving ahead. The meeting will be 

for about one hour. 

 

Here are the start times: 

Time: CT 6am; EST 7am; GMT 12n; EET 2pm; CET 1pm; IST 5.30pm; KST 9pm; AEDT 11pm; 

- note, may be subject to change. 

 

Meeting Venue (Zoom): 

https://umanitoba.zoom.us/meeting/register/u5wkcOqpqTotE9z_oRonFh7Td2jaxc-lBImD 

(Pre-registration required. The CfP draft will be sent to the email you provided for the 

registration). 

 

Please RSVP by Friday 17 February via the Zoom link above. Any inquiries can be sent to 
workshop organiser, Jeongmin Kim (jeongmin.kim@umanitoba.ca). 

https://umanitoba.zoom.us/meeting/register/u5wkcOqpqTotE9z_oRonFh7Td2jaxc-lBImD
mailto:jeongmin.kim@umanitoba.ca

